
 

Dear Parents, 

This Thursday is World Book Day. To celebrate this, St. Paul’s are taking part in two 

events. 

• Dress as a word on Thursday 6th March (£1 donation towards school funds) 

• Book Swap  

Dress As A Word 

This was very successful last year. This can be as simple as you want or as complex as 

you want. For example, dressing your child in green to represent the word green. 

Putting your child in striped clothes to represent stripes. Please be as creative as you 

want to be. 

 

Book Swap 

Our primary 5 class will be organising a book swap among the classes. Any books that 

you can donate will be very much appreciated. Before donating books, please 

consider the following: 

• A maximum of 3 books to be donated per pupil 

• Books should be in good condition and age appropriate for P1-P7 

 

Many thanks, 

Mr Geoghegan 


